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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Ken Hawkins <ken-hawkins@tiscali.co.uk>

Sent: 20 June 2019 10:34

To: ‘Larrie Wright'

Cc: ‘Les Scott’; 'David Ormerod'; Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council; Deputy Clerk |
Swaffham Town Council

Subject: RE: footpath warden

Congratulations on what | assume is your appointment by the Town Council.

At one time, | was seeking to build a network of Footpath Wardens and similar across the county, but that has
somewhat been overtaken by developments with the Norfolk Local Access Forum. The NLAF recently held a Parish
Paths Seminar to bring together all those interested in such matters; this one was aimed at areas in North Norfolk,
and is to be followed by two further ones, targeted at the remaining areas. We have yet to fix dates and
arrangements for these. Would you be willing for your name and email address to be forwarded to my colleague with
Norfolk County Council who has been arranging the invitations and (I hope) any subsequent action that is agreed?

Best wishes

Ken

From: Les Scott [mailto:lesbscott@yahoo.co.uk]

Sent: 18 June 2019 12:02

To: Ken Hawkins; David Ormerod; Richard Bishop; Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council
Cc: Larrie Wright

Subject: footpath warden

Hi Ken, David, Richard and Claire,

I would like to introduce Larrie Wright, a Swaffham resident who spends a lot of time walking the
paths around Swaffham and would like to become our footpath warden responsible for reporting
issues and checking the routes. He would provide a further service alongside David's work as our
research officer.

Larrie's email is chainywrightlarrie@outlook.com.

Les Scott



